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Service 14B change 
 

With effect from Monday 29 June 2020 the schooldays 

departure at 1550 from Castle Rushen High School no 

longer serves Lower Foxdale or St. Johns and operates 

direct from Higher Foxdale to Douglas at the following 

times. 

Higher Foxdale, school 1618 

Braaid   1625 

IOM Business Park   1629 

Ballaughton Manor Hill 1633 

Alexander Drive   1638 

Douglas, Lord Street  1647 

 

Travel from Castle Rushen High School to Lower 

Foxdale, St. Johns or Peel is available by use of the     

Service 66 which departs Castle Rushen at 1550 and   

operates via St. Marks, Higher Foxdale, Lower Foxdale 

and St. Johns (Station Road) to the Queen Elizabeth II 

High School. 


